
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 12/10/2013 3:35:22 PM 
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Clanon, 

Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Small update 

We know this: 

•r A leak survey was conducted on the gas pipelines in the area in April 
2012, and no leaks were discovered. 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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